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As I watch the divide between urban and rural citizens be deepened due to their own government, I
humbly request that you all vote NO on HB4167.  This legislation is heavily disagreed upon, and that
alone should be reason to say no.   You are hearing, reading, and seeing the citizens of your state
equally divided on this issue, pinning one against the other, attempting to force a side to relent and
awarding the other with a symbolic ‘win’.  No one wins here,  it’s a loss to put one citizen over
another. 
 
Both this bill and it’s matching SB1530 fail to tell the citizens what the overall cost will be to
households across the state,  they both fail to curb the changing climate, they both FAIL to do
anything but divide the people of this state and raise cost of living across the board.  It’s bad policy,
it’s bad legislation, and it’s bad representation.
 
We, YOU, all of us, should seek solutions that matter, that are attainable, and that will build a lasting
bridge between two political extremes.   Voting NO is the base upon that bridge can be built. 
 
I urge each member of the chamber to VOTE NO on HB4167
 
 
Amanda Muse
Lane County, OR
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